From: Sitemele Thandazwa <TSitemele@justice.gov.za>
Date: 25 May 2023 at 11:24:56 SAST

Subject: URGENT LETTER

Dear Taxpayer,

Please find below a Letter of Demand from SARS for your urgent attention and settlement.
Please confirm if this you're on the list.
OPEN LETTER HERE

Court Order and Blacklisting Imminent: If this is not attended to within the next 48hous.
SARS LEGAL DEBT COLLECTOR

SARS REP

Metro Central District





